
In Parish Tuition Policy (Proposed) December 2015 

For school families wishing to apply for in parish tuition rate, the following policy is proposed and we 
anticipate approval in the February 2016 Finance Board meeting.  Any references to “parish” will mean 
Saint Bernard of Clairvaux Catholic Church: 
 

 For school year 2016-2017 
 
1. Families must show active involvement in the parish life 
2. Donate during the calendar year January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2015 a total of at 

least $500.00 in regular collections; this will not include any donations made to special 
collections or to the Capital Campaign. 

3. New parishioners who have registered in 2016: 
a. Active in Parish life 
b. Show consistent Mass attendance and contributions since the time of parish 

registration.  During the calendar year 2016, they will be expected to meet donation 
requirements ($750.00) if they wish to apply for in parish rate for the school year 2017-
2018 

 

 For school year 2017-2018 
 
1. Families must show active involvement in the parish life 
2. Donate during the calendar year January 1, 2016 through December 31, 2016 a total of at 

least $750.00 in regular collections; this will not include any donations made to special 
collections or to the Capital Campaign. 

3. New parishioners who have registered in 2017: 
a. Active in Parish life 
b. Show consistent Mass attendance and contributions since the time of parish 

registration.  During the calendar year 2017, they will be expected to meet donation 
requirements ($1,000.00) if they wish to apply for in parish rate for the school year 
2018-2019 

 

 For school year 2018-2019 
 
1. Families must show active involvement in the parish life 
2. Donate during the calendar year January 1, 2017 through December 31, 2017 a total of at 

least $1,000.00 in regular collections; this will not include any donations made to special 
collections or to the Capital Campaign. 

3. New parishioners who have registered in 2018: 
a. Active in Parish life 
b. Show consistent Mass attendance and contribution since the time of parish registration.  

During the calendar year 2018, they will be expected to meet donation requirements 
($1,000.00) if they wish to apply for in parish rate for the school year 2019-2020. 

 
Note that the Pastor can, at his discretion (e.g. in cases of family hardship), make changes or exceptions 
to this policy.  Any change or exception must be documented and a copy filed with the Parish Business 
Manager. 


